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M E M O 

 
Date: June 3, 2020 

To:  Clergy, Parishes, Religious, Principals, and Staff 

From: Bishop Gary Gordon 

  Cynthia Bouchard, Chancellor 

Re:  Suspension of Meetings, Events, and Rentals continues  

  

 

 

Further to the Memo dated March 16, 2020, and out of concern for the well-being of our 

parishioners, staff, and the public, please note that the directive to suspend all in person meetings 

and social gatherings in the Diocese remains in place.  Communities are encouraged to utilize the 

various virtual technology options available for meetings.  Aside from sacramental ministry 

(Masses, Baptisms, Funerals, Confession, etc.) all “in person” meetings/gatherings remain 

suspended, until further notice, including, but not limited to the following:  

 

Pastoral Council, Finance & Liturgy Committees  Catholic Women’s League 

Faith Formation & Bible Study Classes   Knights of Columbus    

Marriage Preparation Courses    St. Vincent de Paul  

Youth Groups & trips     Development & Peace events

Pastoral Outreach Home & Hospital Visits    

 

Please note that all rentals for Parish hall/facilities continue to be suspended until further notice. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation, solicitude, and prayers as we work together to serve all those 

entrusted to our care. 


